Santee School District

SCHOOLS

Cajon Park
Carlton Hills

Carlton Oaks

Chet F. Harritt STEAM
Hill Creek

Pepper Drive

PRIDE Academy NOTICE

at Prospect Avenue
Rio Seco

Sycamore Canyon NOTICE OF ANNUAL AND FIVE-YEAR FEE REPORT FOR 2022-23

Alternative

Success Program NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Santee School District Annual
and Five-Year Fee Report for the 2022-23 fiscal year is available for
review. Government Code sections 66001 and 66006 require school
districts to make certain findings and a report available to the public
each year related to the collection and use of Level I Developer Fees.
Specifically, Government Code section 66006 requires that, within 180
days after the last day of each fiscal year, a report regarding each
separate account or fund in which these fees are deposited be made
available to the public and be reviewed at a regularly scheduled Boar
meeting. For a copy of the report or for more information, please
contact Dr. Marcia Hamilton, District Assistant Superintendent of
Business, at 9625 Cuyamaca Street, Santee, California 92071, or by
telephone at (619) 258-2321.

Acceptance of the Santee School District Annual and Five-Year Fee
Report for 2022-23 fiscal year will be considered by the Board of
Education at its regularly scheduled meeting, beginning at 6:00 pm, or
as soon thereafter as practicable, on December 5, 2023. The meeting
will be held in the Board Assembly Room of the Douglas E. Giles
Educational Resource Center located at 9619 Cuyamaca Street, Santee,
CA 92017.
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